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NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO BYLAWS 

Date Issued: July 17, 2024 
 

(1) Purpose of Proposed Amendments to Bylaws: Two provisions of the Bylaws of the Interstate 
Insurance Product Regulation Commission are proposed to be amended. The proposed 
amendments affect the following provisions of the Bylaws: 

i. Article IV, Section 1. Election, Succession and Removal 
ii. Article IV, Section 2. Duties 

 
(2) Legal Authority: Article XI of the Bylaws permit the Bylaws to be adopted, amended or repealed 

by a majority vote of the members of the Commission. 
 

(3) Text of Proposed Amendments to Bylaws: The proposed amendments are available on the 
Commission’s web site (www.insurancecompact.org) and included with this notice as a separate 
document. 
 

(4) Where, When and How Persons May Present Their Views: The Commission will accept 
written comments on the proposed amendments until August 13, 2024. Written comments may be 
delivered via electronic mail to comments@insurancecompact.org. 
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